
Remote Learning Newsletter

Last week of Remote Learning!

Thank you for your on-going support with Home Learning over the past 8 weeks.

Letter clarifying the dropping off and collecting times.

Please check the letter send out this afternoon on PING.

A few notices ahead of re-opening on Monday

Please do not use our staff car park to drop off or pick up your child from school.

This is for safety reasons, as parents and children are leaving school via the 

driveway.

Please remember that the weather is still chilly and we must have windows 

open in the classrooms and dinner hall to allow air flow.  Make sure that your 

child is dressed in warm layers or send them in with a fleece that can be worn in 

the classroom.

If you have any symptoms of Covid and request a test, please do not send 

your child into school until you have had a negative result. Your child could be 

asymptomatic and therefore not present with any symptoms but could pass on 

the virus to another child in their class who could then take it home resulting in 

their parent becoming ill and potentially ending up in hospital. 

Please follow the guidelines.

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen by their 

class teacher for great progress with their Remote Learning work this week.

Infants

Reception – all the children who wrote a shopping list for the dinosaur –

all brilliant!

Year 1- Elliot Morris 

Elliot's attitude, dedication and commitment to home learning throughout the 

whole of lockdown has been most impressive, he has achieved so much.

Year 2 – Poppy Hoy

for her collage which showed all that she is thankful for.

Juniors

Year 3 – Charlotte Brandreth

for learning to recite and perform the poem 'Strict' by Michael Rosen.

Year 4 – Logan Seddon 

for adding great detail to his creative activities.

Year 5 – Lizzie Frawley

for using high level vocabulary intended to cause suspense when continuing a 

story.

Year 6 – Reece Stones 

for consistent efforts with remote learning and especially enjoying his Power 

Maths this week.

Times Tables Rockstars Challenges

Mrs Melling has been looking through TTRS this week, she would like to report:

THE PUPILS IN EACH CLASS WITH THE MOST IMPROVED SPEED:

• Year 3 - Carter Briscoe

• Year 4 - Joshua Blackburn

• Year 5 - Charlie Worrall

• Year 6 - Isaac Plimley

Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 8th March. 

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Spring 2 Week 2 – 5th March 2021

Have a lovely weekend and please stay safe! 

Year Group Percentage

YR 97%

Y1 93%

Y2 90%

Y3 93%

Y4 84%

Y5 87%

Y6 96%


